Gallina, Charlene

From: Prescott, Karita

Sent: Monday, October 05, 2015 9:58 AM

To: - Board of Supervisors; 'diane_dillon@comecast.net'

Cc: Minahen, Sarah; Coil, Gladys; Morgan, Greg; Watt, Nancy; Link, Leanne; Tran, Minh;

Anderson, Laura; Morrison, David; McDowell, John; Habkirk, Elizabeth; Gallina, Charlene;
Apallas, Chris
Subject: 10/6/15 BOS Agenda - ltem 9E Reverie Appeal Correspondence

Below please find correspondence concerning Item 9E of the October 6, 2015 BOS Agenda.

(This is a Brown Act communication, do not reply ali)

KARITA PRESCOTT \ Deputy Clerk of the Board
Napa County Executive Office

1195 Third Street, Suite 310 \ Napa CA 94559
Tel.707.253.4423 \ Karita.prescoti@countyofnapa.org

From: Coil, Gladys

Sent: Monday, October 05, 2015 8:22 AM
To: 'Peter Thompson'

Cc: Prescott, Karita

Subject: RE: Reverie appeal

Received.

Thank you,
Gladys

From: Peter Thompson [mailto:peterthompson@mindspring.com]
Sent: Saturday, October 03, 2015 9:37 AM '

To: Coil, Gladys

Subject: Reverie appeal

Dear Ms. Coil,

My name is Peter Thompson and | own the property located at 1769 Diamond Mountain Road. As an owner on
Diamond Mountain Road, | want to voice my continued support for upholding the planning department’s decision on
the Reverie Winery application.

Peter Thompson .
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed,
and may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the
intended recipient of the message, please contact the sender immediately and delete this message and any attachments. Thank you.



Edward Fletcher Eyster, M.D.

2320 SUTTER STREET, SUITE 202
SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94115

NEUROSURGEON RECE'VED

TELEPHONE: (415) 923-9222 OCT -5 aop

FAX: (415) 923-9255

N

Board of Supervisors FXEéPA COUNTY
Clerk of Board of Supervisors : UTIVE OFFICE
1195 Third Street 3310
Napa,Ca 94559
Dear Sirs

We have lived in Saint Helena over 19 years and have known Mr and Mrs Norman Kiken for many
years.We have used Reverie winery on multiple occasions for weddings of our daughters,celebration of
anniversaries and my wife has helped with harvest and wine making for several years.

Reverie has always represented the best of wine making in the valley and enjoys an admirable reputation.
We have never experienced traffic problems on Diamond Mountain Road and strongly support their
petition and urge the supervisors to reject the appeal at the hearing scheduled for October 13 2015.

Sincerely
Dr and Mrs Edward Fletcher Eyster

- bl Gl



